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October 14, 2022
Hello Woodlands Families,

Happy Fall! With the cooler weather comes many fun activities for our students and families to enjoy. Please
take time to read your campus newsletters for more information on specific events.

The Spirit Wear Sale is Here!
The Woodlands Spirit Wear Sale starts today! We have many new items such as our “Woodlands Love” and

“Woodlands Way” t-shirts for sale for families. Families should print this order form, make your selections and
return the form to school with your payment. (You can pay in cash, by check or by credit card.) You will be able
to pick up your items from school when they arrive. The sale runs through November 1, 2022. This Spirit Wear
sale is considered a fundraiser for Woodlands. This year we are working towards two efforts; more books for
students to read in their classroom/school libraries and funding to bring more activities to our students such as
drama/theater and music programs. Your purchase of spirit wear this year will help these efforts. Thank you!

All-School Fundraiser- Double Good Popcorn Sale is Coming!

Our formal, all organization, fundraiser this year will be a virtual popcorn sale through Double Good Gourmet
Popcorn. The fundraiser will begin on Sunday, October 23, 2022 and end on Thursday, October 27, 2022. We
are asking our entire community to join us in this fundraising effort to support more books for students to read
in their classroom/school libraries and funding to bring more activities to our students such as drama/theater
and music programs. Every person that sells any popcorn will receive a special “Woodlands Supporter” t-shirt.
Here are the details of the fundraiser:

100% virtual, No paperwork to fill out, no cash to collect, and no product to distribute.

Double Good will pop, pack and ship all orders right to the supporter, anywhere in the USA.

Every participant selling popcorn will get their own Pop-Up Store to personalize using the Double Good
app and a unique link to share with friends and family. Pop-Up Store Handout

Woodlands will keep 50% of what we sell.

This fundraising event is four days long.

Event Name: Woodlands School, Inc. Event Code: DCPEHJ

Please set up your student’s Pop-Up Store now so they will be ready when the sale starts. Thanks!
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